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Minutes of the Parents in Partnership Meeting 
Held on 4th February 2013 at  

Corby Business Academy 
at 6:00 pm 

 
Present: Bernie Smith (BESM), Clive Chenery (CC) and Phil Ewers (PE) 
  
 
School Representative – Andrea Callender (ANCL) 
 
Apologies: Clare Byrne 
 
                                                                                             Action 

1. Introductions to the group regarding ANCL’s role 
with Parents and Partnership.  

N/A 

2. The name change of PIP has been discussed which 
will be fully inclusive of all members not just 
parents and carers.  PE has suggested that students 
have an input into the new name. E.g.  Friends of 
CBA or In Partnership. 

ANCL to discuss with 
JOHE 

3. It has been agreed that ANCL will become a 
signatory for the bank account and will need to 
meet with Lynn Wilson to arrange this. 

ANCL and Lynne 
Wilson 
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4. Due to lack of attendees this could not be fully 
discussed.  However, there was a discussion which 
involved different levels of involvement of members 
which needs to be explored further at the next 
meeting. 

PIP  

5. The group further explored a summer event that 
would involve a cricket tournament in the summer 
term.  This was based on the plans in 2012 that was 
called off due to poor weather. 

 
After further discussion we examined the possibility 
of running a series of activities on the same day 
which involved staff and students which included 
music, football dance and cooking.  However, we 
will need to see if this will be feasible. 

CC, ANCL and Jordan 
to explore Loddington 
Village Cricket 
Tournament 
 
PE, BESM and ANCL 

6. AOB 
EW has suggested a tournament that could be 
played between schools.  This would include a 
trophy that could be won each year for the winning 
school.  Challenge will need to be investigated to 
see what could be done. 

PE 

1.   

  

2.   

  

Next Meeting 
The next meeting will be held on Monday 25th June 2012 at 
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6:30pm-7.30pm.   

 


